Minutes
General Meeting
Beverly-Marblehead Sail and Power Squadron
October 14, 2021

The dinner was served at 1830 and was prepared and served by Jack and Evelyn Reed, consisting of
lasagna and salad and bread made by Commander Sant Fournier. The formal meeting was called to
order by Lt/C Reed at 1905 with the Pledge of Allegiance. This was followed by the education report by
the squadron education officer, Lt/C Riley.

Lt/C Reed then explained that he felt the condition of both of the JYC overhead projectors needed
attention. The bulbs are dim from age and one of the projectors gives a warning message that it needs
cleaning. There was a unanimous motion to provide a Squadron donation to JYC to improve or upgrade
the performance of the projectors.

The presentation by Jack and Evelyn Reed about Trawlers was also excellent and very informative.
The key success of the meeting was reuniting with many other members in person.

Although we were hoping for 30 we had a good quorum with 15.

John Hagar and son Eric arrived first. David Graham and female guest arrived last.

In between we had a good contingent from Marblehead: John Bed, Steve Jerome and Skip Whittaker.
From Salem/Beverly: Lou, Alex, George Stairs, Steve Lindo and myself. And a couple more | have
forgotten.

The meeting concluded just before 2100. We all wished Evelyn success with her port side knee
replacement on October 15th. A good time was had by all.

Lt/C Walter Riley, IN
Squadron Education Officer



